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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This year our Sports Day will take place on Monday 10th of June, weather permitting. 
 
Monday 10th June 9.10am – ELC races – parents invited to attend 
Monday 10th June 9.40am –P1-3 races - parents invited to attend 
Monday 10th June 11.10pm – P4-7 races – parents invited to attend 
 
The Sports Day will consist of traditional races as well as our House relays and will take 
place in the school playground for P1-7 pupils. ELC races will take place in the MUGA as 
soon as children are in and registered.  
 
Parents and carers wishing to attend sports day are kindly reminded to remain in the 
allocated spectating areas. For safety reasons, please refrain from approaching your child 
during the races, as staff need to know where the children are at all times.  
 
We politely ask that no photos or videos are taken of the children. Photographs will be taken 
by allocated staff members and posted on the usual platforms. 
 
On Tuesday 18th of June, we will be having a Potted Sports/House Day. This will be an in-
house event for pupils only.   
 
Please ensure that your child comes to school with a bottle of water and snack and that they 
dress appropriately for all these events. 
 
Any parents with PVG (Disclosure Scotland) approved membership, wishing to help on the 
sports day, house day or both, should contact the school office.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Vicky Whyte 
Acting Principal Teacher 

Education Resources 
        Executive Director Tony McDaid 
     Robert Owen Memorial Primary School 

 Head Teacher Mrs Paula Ross 

 
Our ref:    VW/PR 
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                        If calling ask for: Mrs Whyte 
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